
MWES News - Week of 2/10/2020 
A Note From Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn 

Dear Manor Woods Parents, 

Black History Month is an annual celebration of achievements by African Americans and a 

time for recognizing their central role in U.S. history. Also known as African American 

History Month, the event grew out of “Negro History Week,” the brainchild of noted 

historian Carter G. Woodson and other prominent African Americans. Since 1976, every U.S. 

president has officially designated the month of February as Black History Month. Other 

countries around the world, including Canada and the United Kingdom, also devote a month 

to celebrating black history. 

We welcome Black History Month at Manor Woods and are proud to acknowledge the 

accomplishments of African American heroes, past and present. Our hallways have been 

decorated with trivia and posters of contributions African American heroes have made in the 

United States and Canada. 

Please click on the link below to find Black History Month activities that are being held in 

Maryland.These events would provide many opportunities for understanding and growth for 

our students. 

https://www.visitmaryland.org/list/black-history-month 

  

Thank you, 

Carol DeBord, Principal 

Jennifer Zinn, Assistant Principal 

  

FEBRUARY  

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FdNSwiUbbxUi0RZFTSPVWEA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudmlzaXRtYXJ5bGFuZC5vcmcvbGlzdC9ibGFjay1oaXN0b3J5LW1vbnRoVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C1%7C637166877230878303&sdata=dbR9uBZKdrjANT9goj9icprtEGujnkD5k0lYyUx0irA%3D&reserved=0


7 - PTA Family Duck Disco 6:30 pm 

11 - PTA Meeting 6:30 pm 

13-14 - Parent Teacher Conferences - 3 Hour Early Dismissal for Students 

17 - Schools and Offices Closed- President's Day 

19 - PTA restaurant night @UNOs (Long Gate Location) 

20 - 5th Grade Parent Puberty Education Meeting 6 pm 

  

MARCH 

6 - Quarter 3 interims sent home 

9 - PTA Meeting 6:30 pm 

9-13 - Kindergarten Registration Week (details coming soon) 

16 - Change Matters Campaign 

18-20 - 5th Grade Puberty Education 

23-24; 26-27 - 5th Grade Puberty Education 

20 - PTA Culture Night at MRHS 

23 - MISA Testing for 5th Grade 11am-1pm 

  

MWES School-Wide Events Calendar 



If you would link to sync your phone to our website calendar, please click on the subscribe 

link on the MWES calendar page on our MWES website and follow the prompts. 

  

Screening for Students at Risk for Reading Difficulties 

In accordance with Maryland’s Ready to Read Act (2019), all HCPSS kindergarten students* 

will be administered a screener assessment that includes a battery of four one-minute reading 

measures (DIBELS 8th Edition) to examine their letter naming, decoding, and word reading 

skills. The assessments will occur throughout winter, 2020. Parents and guardians will be 

notified if assessment results indicate that your child would benefit from an intervention. 

Testing will be administered by our Reading Specialist, Natalie Miskimins 

natalie_miskimins@hcpss.org and our Reading Support Specialist, Elizabeth Shaffer 

elizabeth_shaffer@hcpss.org. 

*This includes kindergarten students who do not have a current Individualized Education 

Plan (IEP) or Individualized Family Service Plan (IFSP) with reading foundational skills 

goals. 

  

WINTER MAP TESTING SCHEDULE 

 Winter MAP Testing Dates 

 

NEW SCHOOL NEWS 

  

The Kindness Pantry is a local initiative created to help fill the need for snacks and school 

supplies in Howard County Schools. It was started by a few Howard County parents to 

support children that are not able to bring a snack to school or cannot replenish their own 

school supplies. Please see the attached flyer. During the week of Feb. 10-14 Manor Woods 

will be collecting items for the Kindness Pantry. We will keep be keeping some 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FtcX0f5-yh3G1-ltgcoMVdQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9jYWxlbmRhclcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABmiD1e3ymoKVIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C1%7C637166877230878303&sdata=ZMPXZehD1YRL1grqhAv3k%2FJFUpF4sozTMd%2B%2BDvFaMw4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fb7LaFVFUoTAIItV5Wyyqpw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0QXaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAZog9Xt8pqClSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C1%7C637166877230888259&sdata=lD%2BiL4PWaLvQ9XfbOtJgNcIVr%2FFIKx2hqaYI38q85Bg%3D&reserved=0
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snacks/supplies for students at Manor Woods in need and any extra items will be donated to 

schools throughout the county. We appreciate your donations. 

kindesspantry.jpg  

  

Just Read January Bookmark Contest Winners 

Thank you to our MWES students, families, and staff for making Just Read January such a 

special month for our school!! It has been so fun to celebrate reading! 

We hope you have enjoyed all of the reading activities that were planned for this month. As a 

culmination of our JRJ, we'd like to announce the winners of the bookmark contest. The first 

place winner in each grade will have their bookmarks published and given to the students in 

their grade. Thanks! 

  

K 

1-Betsy Jia 

2-Gwen Miller 

3-Ammna Adil 

  

Grade 1 

1- Vihaan Thumbigere Math 

2- Nishat Khan 

3- Leen Matit 

  

Grade 2 

1- Finley Ferguson 

2- Elena Shin 

3- Olivia Delossantos 
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Grade 3 

1- Ayaana Palnecha 

2- Sara Fannegra 

3- Nathen Kim 

  

Grade 4 

1- Nathan Belschner 

2- Olivia Maggio 

3- Avika Agarwal 

  

Grade 5 

1- Mya Chen 

2- Haritha Balasubramanian 

3- Abigail Lyu 

   

National School Counseling Week 2020 (#NSCW2020) is Feb. 3–7, 2020  

The week, sponsored by the American School Counselor Association (ASCA), highlights the 

unique contribution of school counselors within U.S. school systems and the tremendous 

impact they can have in helping students achieve school success and plan for a career. Take a 

moment to thank your local school counselor(s). Follow #NSCW2020 on social media. To 

learn more about National School Counseling Week, visit www.schoolcounselor.org/nscw. 

  

INFORMATION FROM PAST NEWSLETTERS 

   

February Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Parent-Teacher conferences for elementary schools will take place on February 13th and 

14th. Parents can schedule conferences through Connect Access Jan 30th – Feb 11th. Parents 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FlZR4kqaBWzJq_pyAoOz1Pg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2Nob29sY291bnNlbG9yLm9yZy9zY2hvb2wtY291bnNlbG9ycy1tZW1iZXJzL2Fib3V0LWFzY2EtKDEpL25hdGlvbmFsLXNjaG9vbC1jb3Vuc2VsaW5nLXdlZWtXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAZog9Xt8pqClSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C1%7C637166877230898217&sdata=GNmTAr6nJOxiGkmRzsEmkuHV6CLjS1RTodC7Kq0XKac%3D&reserved=0


can log into HCPSS Connect beginning Thursday, January 30th at 9:00 a.m through Tuesday, 

February 11th at 3:30 pm. Parents will be able to view and select from the time slots 

provided. Due to the shortened window and fewer conference spots, those parents that feel 

comfortable with their child's performance in the area of math, their child's data, and report 

card information DO NOT need to schedule a conference during this conference window. 

GT conferences for all 5th grade GT students are also available. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to email Mrs. DeBord, Mrs. Zinn or your child's homeroom teacher. Please 

access the attached guide for step-by-step instructions to log in on 1/30/2020. 

https://www.hcpss.org/f/connect/synergy-parent-teacher-conference-registration.pdf Here is 

an instructional video link: https://youtu.be/QcMwkkIgkls 

   

Trex Recycling Challenge 

Tired of throwing away all the soft plastic packaging and plastic bags in the trash because it 

can’t be recycled? Send that clean, dry plastic to school! MWES is participating in the Trex 

recycling program. 

READ MORE 

trexrecyclingposter   

trexrecyclingchallenge 

  

The plastic then needs to be taken to a collection site nearby - one of the grocery stores on the 

list. We need assistance from some parents or PTA members to help collect, weigh and 

transport the plastic. If you are available to help, please sign up through the link below. 

SignUpLink 

  

Reporting Absences 
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Please use the following link to report your child's absence. Your child needs a note to return 

to school each time they are absent. Please be sure to state the reason for their absence. If a 

reason is not included, the absence will be recorded as unlawful.  MWESabsences@hcpss.org  

  

INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD 

Boundary Review Update: Updates and information can be found at the Boundary Review 

page. 

  

Board Approves 2020–2021 Academic Calendar: The next school year will begin on 

Tuesday, August 25, 2020, for students and on Monday, August 17, 2020, for school staff. 

Winter break will be December 24–January 1, with schools reopening on Monday, January 4, 

2021. Spring Break will run from April 2–9, 2021. The last day of school is scheduled for 

June 10, 2021. 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS FROM OUR FEEDER SCHOOLS 

No news this week 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS AND PROGRAMS 

  

Free Dental Exams February 17th, 2020 

The Dental Hygiene Center at Howard Community College is offering free pediatric exams 

and cleanings on Monday, February 17th. See attached flier for more information. 

dentalhygieneflier 
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HCPSS Educator Recognition Program 

The annual HCPSS Educator Recognition Program sponsored by the Gifted and Talented 

Advisory Committee (GTAC) celebrates educators who demonstrate exemplary commitment 

to the needs of advanced-level learners and/or the Howard County G/T Education Program. 

Now through February 14, families and students have the opportunity to recognize a G/T 

Resource Teacher, content or classroom teacher, or administrator who has enriched the 

educational experience of advanced-level learners. ALL educators for whom submissions are 

received will be recognized at the annual Educator Recognition Event to be held March 31 at 

7 p.m. at Howard High School. All families and students who recognized an educator are 

invited to attend. 

Submissions will be accepted via an online form, which includes a minimum 150-word 

description of the educator's contribution to the education of advanced-level learners. 

Information and submission instructions are available here: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdD2eoD_gIhO2625hBtCf-_Ykwj12-

T62fMDrr6HLxy47Q9w/viewform by February 14th. 

  

  

Find out what is going on within Howard County and surrounding areas. Notices are neither 

sponsored nor endorsed by the Howard County Public School System. 

READ MORE 

  

Free Eye Exams and Glasses 

The Beyond 20/20 Maryland Optometric Association (MOA) outreach program will provide 

FREE Eye Exams and Glasses to participating Howard County Public School System 

(HCPSS) students in February and March. 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fx-66qEq80rg_JHQVFn9kSQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZmREMmVvRF9nSWhPMjYyNWhCdENmLV9Za3dqMTItVDYyZk1EcnI2SEx4eTQ3UTl3L3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230957954&sdata=UA5Wjc%2F5tKpjTYJORQDBygQbwAlQ29jSUwytUQmgpwg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fx-66qEq80rg_JHQVFn9kSQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZmREMmVvRF9nSWhPMjYyNWhCdENmLV9Za3dqMTItVDYyZk1EcnI2SEx4eTQ3UTl3L3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230957954&sdata=UA5Wjc%2F5tKpjTYJORQDBygQbwAlQ29jSUwytUQmgpwg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FNneeL3AbUsKGlhsiS8By4w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0TnaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ZLUQ3cmhqM3VZVGQyU0dGX0tzaVZBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFF5YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHTndjM011YjNKbkwyTnZiVzExYm1sMGVTMXVaWGR6TFdGdVpDMXdjbTluY21GdGN5OVhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBZktnRFhhZG5zVDlTSEdOb2NtbHpkR2x1WVY5emFIVnRZV3RsY2tCb1kzQnpjeTV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230957954&sdata=nWCJvuO1IxHzapdAbd24qOVS00En7EwYDH%2Bv4sxpt3M%3D&reserved=0


Beyond 2020 Flier 

Beyond 2020 Flier2 

  

Summer School Program Information 

Each summer, HCPSS offers learning experiences and educational opportunities through a 

variety of programs and classes. Contact Information for Summer Institute is available 

through the following links. 

Summer School Programs 2020 

Summer School Preview 2020 

  

Columbia Association Summer Camps 

CLICK HERE FOR FLIER  

  

AFTER SCHOOL CLASSES WITH HOWARD COUNTY RECREATION AND 

PARKS 

 

For Complete information on these Before & After School classes, including how to 

Register, please go to www.howardcountymd.gov/afterschool 

WinterClasses 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fh2oVznChjl0JQcw-jdDZ0g~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RQaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0JleW9uZCUyMDIwXzIwJTIwUGFyZW50JTIwRmx5ZXItMS5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAZog9Xt8pqClSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230967913&sdata=yRduB8vIL283i9YHXfSqSPWYq%2FVbK%2FWv%2B%2FI%2BQX%2BBirs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F0s1kY69wY7X8FQvVPjth-w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0JleW9uZCUyMDIwMjAlMjBiYWNrLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABmiD1e3ymoKVIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230967913&sdata=u%2FdUPujSSgV6KPa3aTFpa2S78Yw315NAu3E1QrrOU1g%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FVvUwCV4KWmCq06NAzFqPUA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3N1bW1lci1wcm9ncmFtcy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAZog9Xt8pqClSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230967913&sdata=hHflMefaS4kEABa63lyEYU5KREhfDMwny%2BL%2Bv1T7ojo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FcVaWCT42YiGhClAqPO60Xw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RRaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzIwMjAlMjBTdW1tZXIlMjBQcm9ncmFtcyUyMFByZXZpZXcucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230977865&sdata=bHP42KLnh%2F8ee0OjvyMtq7%2BkopSbl14v1OG0t4ccDak%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F2O4oIg6r2U34RcaVCzXlGA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RAaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0NBJTIwRmxpZXIlMjAyMDIwLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABmiD1e3ymoKVIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230977865&sdata=rg3tYtBH9lGP3z2ta1bMgP9GidIOABN1lhhT5%2Fsn7Nk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F46g22ldGfM9-8_kFReCDuQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0TbaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS96dzRIbVh0MnhxOEVMMUg3ZUVhNlNBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFFxYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHOTNZWEprWTI5MWJuUjViV1F1WjI5MkwyRm1kR1Z5YzJOb2IyOXNWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BQUh5b0ExMm5aN0VfVWh4amFISnBjM1JwYm1GZmMyaDFiV0ZyWlhKQWFHTndjM011YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAGaIPV7fKagpUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230987820&sdata=i%2FXeDk5LNVknFVqawrC3hfjPUEl2%2FhU9ZSjVHHsa7%2F0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FcMj3dtSosfxhRSb2dS2oOw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgHrvmP0RZaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL3dpbnRlciUyMDIwMjAlMjBjbGFzc2VzJTIwcmVjJTIwYW5kJTIwcGFyay5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAZog9Xt8pqClSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C01c6e380609f4ae5d22b08d7abe622c6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637166877230987820&sdata=Scq9JgV%2FhEpuNQsvFnYpeZfzGJ0wYioPTvAN1KAEqko%3D&reserved=0

